
Minutes for School Community Council meeting dated 01/08/2015. 
 
Attendees: Melinda Lee, Becky Neilson, Jeremy Wiley, Carmen Sorenson, Kaleena Pusateri, Stephanie 
Swainston, Max Jones, Mindee Hoopes, and Lynette Sessions.  
 
Minutes from our previous meeting was approved unanimously. 
 
The council members reviewed data of past AMP students. This data has the credits earned each year of 
high school up through their current year. We were able to look at the data for 12th grade students and 
for 11th grade students. We had a discussion about the number of credits that can be earned at North 
Cache, Sky View, and Cache High. It was pointed out that many of these students have moved to 
different schools, and that some students have moved multiple times. It was agreed that the Adult 
Mentor Program does appear to help many students in the long run, as well as while they are actually in 
the program.  
 
The 2014-2015 School Improvement Plan was reviewed. This plan can be found at 
http://www.schoollandtrust.org/schools/program-plans/. Goal #1 is that 95% of our students pass 
math. North Cache is a little below this goal. 9th grade has a higher passing rate than 8th grade. The 
ALEKS program is helping with remediation, and many of the math teachers are re-teaching when 
students do not pass. Goal #2 deals with an improvement in End of Level test scores on the SAGE test. 
We have the scores from last year to provide the baseline, and all the teachers are working towards 
improvement.  
 
Next Tuesday and Wednesday (January 13th and 14th) Bardett Bagley, one of the Sky View councilors, will 
be at North Cache to instruct students on 10th grade registration. 9th grade students will attend this 
during their math class. Parents are encouraged to attend. Planning for Career and College Readiness 
(PCCR) will begin the following week. Students and parents will sign up for a PCCR meeting with one of 
the councilors to register for 10th grade online. These meetings will go through March. 8th grade 
registration will happen in March.  
 
With recent changes in councilors, no career speakers during lunch have yet come to North Cache, but 
Max Jones has a list of possible speakers he will contact.  
 
The motion to adjourn the meeting was placed and approved. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for February 12, 2015.  
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